
The Y6B class have been
busy with their SOTM

performance practise. They
practised a role play based

on the body systems. In
these performances they

revised the functions of the
body system and the

connections between each
organ for our bodies to

function. 
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LITERACY

The students have learned all about
adverbs, brackets, antonyms, and
synonyms and used them in their

writing. They completed their work on
their newspaper reports and will be
working more on their play scripts

writing. Next week, they will be editing
their work to showcase their plays.

.
 

SCIENCE

This week, the students have used
their knowledge of the laws of

arithmetic and order of operations
to simplify calculations. They
showed understanding that

brackets can be used to alter the
order of operations. 

MATHEMATICS



In Y6, we have been continuing to work on
our front-crawl– we practised following
the lane lines on the pool tiles to help us

to swim straight and glide further. We also
practised our breathing– how to hold our
breath in the water and calmly resurface.
One of the students held their breath for

40 seconds! 

Swimming 
with Ms. Kira

Swimming Reminders: 
MAKE SURE TO BRING EXTRA  CLOTHES TO
CHANGE INTO AFTER SWIMMING. 

BRING YOUR CAPS, GOGGLES AND FLIP
FLOPS

BRING YOUR TOWELS. 

MAKE SURE TO BRING YOUR
     SWIMMING SUITS/ SHORTS AND 
     SWIMMING SHIRTS. 

Students are reminded to
always do their Homework at
home. 
English and mathematics test
are next week. Please Review
your lessons. 

Next week is
Group 1.

Stars of the Month
Congratulations

to Ellin, 
Cameron 
and Dara 




